
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Last half term the children became interested in minibeasts 

within their child initiated work and our topic went in that 

direction. Therefore for the rest of the summer we will 

continue to look at the Farm and due to the success of the 

Queen’s birthday we will revisit the Queen as a topic for her 

official birthday in June. 

 

 

This Half Term Happy 

Birthday to  

Tammy- Leigh   Alfie   Tyler 

 

 

Dates to remember: 

 PE Session for parents/carers – 9.6.16 at 

9.15am in School Hall 

 Children come dressed in red, white and blue 

for day – 10.6.16 

 Reception Pupils in Ramadan Family Assembly 

at 2.40pm – 17.6.15 

 Summer Fair in hall – 1.7.16 

 Reception Induction into Year 1 – 4.6.16 

 Sports Day – 6.7.16 

 Hall Hill Farm Trips – Reception 13.7.16 and 

Nursery – 14.7.16 

 Graduation and Awards – 18.7.16 at 2.30pm  

 School Breaks for the Summer – 20.7.16 – 

Disco am and children can be collected from 

1.15pm onwards. 

 

We have been very proud of the children working with 

a PE coach each Thursday morning and would like to 

invite parents/carers of pupils in Nursery/School 

during that session to join us in PE on Thursday 9 June 

at 9.15am. We look forward to seeing you there.  

We have sent out our Sun Safety information. 

Please could you complete and return forms to us by 

Monday 6 June 2016. Please continue to put sun 

cream on your child before they come to school and 

we will top up their cream throughout the day, 

unless you have stated otherwise on your form. 

Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 6 July in 

the morning for Nursery and afternoon for 

Reception. A letter will follow. Please note there will 

be no Nursery that afternoon. Children will be able 

to swap their session for the morning to attend 

Sports Day. 

Hall Hill Farm Trips will take place for Reception on 13 

July 2016 and Nursery on 14 July 2016. Please send 

payment for trips by Friday 10 June 2016.  

 

Please can we ask that parents continue to send a 

spare set of clothes for summer water play in the 

warmer days and ensure all clothes are labelled. In 

addition, for Health and Safety reasons, 

parents/carers are not allowed to drop off/pick 

up/park in the staff/visitors car park in school. Thank 

you for your co operation. 

To help prepare Reception Pupils for their move into 

Year 1 they will begin their induction in Class 4 on 

Monday 4 July 2016. Children will continue to be 

dropped off and collected from the Early Years 

entrance. 

Our Annual Reception Graduation will take place on 

Monday 18 July at 2.30pm in the school hall. We 

would like to invite all pupils / parents/carers of 

Nursery and Reception to attend. During the 

assembly, we will be giving out behaviour certificates 

and Nursery and Reception Pupil of the Year awards. 

also.  

 

School Closes on 20 July 2016. A reward disco will be 

held for all children that morning. A letter to follow 

with further information. 

 


